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Date- November 19th, 2024 

To, 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd,  
Exchange Plaza, Bandra-Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East),  
MUMBAI-400 051  
Scrip Code: PAVNAIND 

ISIN-INE07S101020 

Subject: Request for Deletion of Incorrect Data Regarding Insider Trading 
Dear Compliance Team, 
 
We are writing to bring to your attention an issue related to the recent data uploaded 
concerning insider trading transactions on dated 16th November, 2024. 
 
While generating the XML file from our Excel data, there was an inadvertent error in the 
classification of shares. Specifically, the data incorrectly reflects ADR/GDR/FCCB 
instead of Equity Shares in the relevant section. This misclassification occurred during 
the XML generation process and, as a result, has led to the submission of inaccurate data 
regarding insider trading transactions. 
 
We kindly request that you delete the following mentioned incorrectly uploaded data 
from the system and allow us to resubmit the corrected XML file with the accurate 
classification. 

Mrs. Palak 
Jain(KMP) 

ADR/GDR/FCCB 15000 SHARES  SELL 

 
Please let us know if any further steps are required from our end to facilitate this 
correction or if you need any additional information to process this request. 
For Pavna Industries Limited 
 
 
 
 
Swapnil Jain 
Managing Director 
DIN-01542555 
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